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In 2018, Washington's passed a law, HB 2957, banning Atlantic salmon net pens on the grounds
that the practice placed too great a risk on the ecosystem, created a new and stricter regulatory
regime for marine net pen aquaculture.

As such, it is not sufficient to say that conditions of the current NPDES application are similar to
those of past permits. HB 2957's new standards require re-examining past decisions to hold Cooke
Aquaculture to that higher standard of eliminating these risks.

Our Southern Resident Orcas are headed toward extinction and allowing Atlantic salmon net pens
may be the final nail in their coffin. Please consider them and the ecosystem at large. Puget Sound
is no place for dangerous net pens.

In reviewing Cooke's submissions and other materials submitted through this public process, the
standard of review should be specifically on whether the policies in place achieve the state's goal

to "eliminate...escapement and to eliminate negative impacts to water quality and native fish,
shellfish, and wildlife."



